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I believe this bill will raise awareness to motorcyclists as people and that people will 

hopefully pay more attention while behind the wheel.  With a raised awareness of 

motorcyclists, hopefully that will in turn raise awareness of bicyclists and pedestrians 

and children.  The more people have to pay attention while driving the safer we all 

will be.   

 

Sincerely,  

-Kellen Ingram 


